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Remember to tune in to MINNESOTA LAW, Presented by Moss & Barnett 
Saturdays at 11am on WCCO 830AM

On May 14, 2011, MINNESOTA LAW moved to its new 11am time slot. The show, which debuted on May 3, 2008, is a one-hour 
program focusing on interesting legal facts and important new developments in the law and features a different Moss & Barnett attorney 
and topic each week. MINNESOTA LAW shows this winter and spring featured Moss & Barnett attorney Kim Bonuomo on “Can You 
Handle the Truth? Legal Services for Our Armed Forces” (February 12, 2011), Chief Justice Lorie Gildea on the “State of Minnesota Courts” 
(April 9, 2011), Moss & Barnett attorney Terese West on “On the Hook: The Law of Personal Guaranties” (April 16, 2011), Moss & Barnett 
attorney Tony Marick on “Closing the Deal: Buying and Selling A Business” (April 30, 2011), and Robert Stein, Everett Fraser Professor 
of Law at the University of Minnesota Law School, on the “Uniform Law Commission” (June 11, 2011). Our upcoming programming this 
summer will feature Moss & Barnett attorney Marcy Frost on the “The Fair Labor Standards Act” (July 30, 2011) and representatives 
of the MSBA Legal Certification Program on “Certified Legal Specialists” (August 20, 2011), in addition to many of our other Moss & 
Barnett attorneys on a variety of topics. To learn more about our upcoming programs and to listen to any of our past broadcasts, visit 
our web site at moss-barnett.com and click on the MINNESOTA LAW icon. You can also follow us on Twitter @MinnLaw.


